ROMÂNIA MINISTERUL APĂRĂRII NAȚIONALE ȘCOALA MILITARĂ DE MAIȘTRI MILITARI ȘI SUBOFIȚERI A FORȚELOR AERIENE "TRAIAN VUIA" CONCURS DE ADMITERE SESIUNEA MARTIE 2019

TEST GRILĂ LA LIMBA ENGLEZĂ - PROFILUL SUBOFITERI – FILIERA INDIRECTĂ

VARIANTA NR.1

Partea I: CITIT

Brasil (Portuguese: *Brasil*) officially the **Federative Republic of Brazil** (Portuguese: *Republica Federativa do Brasil*), is the largest country in both South America and Latin America. At 8.5 million square kilometers (3.2 million square miles) and with over 208 million people, Brazil is the world's fifth-largest country by area and the fifth most populous. Brazil borders every South American country except Chile and Ecuador. Its capital is Brasilia, and its most populated city is Sao Paulo. The federation is composed of the union of the 26 states, the Federal District, and the 5,570 municipalities. It is the largest country to have Portuguese as an official language and the only one in the Americas; it is also one of the most multicultural and ethnically diverse nations, due to over a century of mass immigration from around the world.

Bounded by the Atlantic Ocean on the east, Brazil has a coastline of 7,491 kilometers (4,655 miles). It borders all other South American countries except Ecuador and Chile and covers 47.3% of the continent's land area.

- 1. The text informs us about:
 - a. Chile
 - b. Ecuador
 - c. Sao Paulo.
 - d. Brazil
- 2. Brazil is the largest country in:
 - a. only South America
 - b. only Latin America
 - c. South America and Latin America
 - d. Chile and Ecuador.
- 3. What is the capital of Brazil?
 - a. Sao Paulo
 - b. Brasilia
 - c. Chile
 - d. South America

- 4. How many states does the federation have?
 - a. 26
 - b. 5,570
 - c. 208
 - d. 7,491
- 5. What is the population of Brazil?
 - a. 3.2 million square miles
 - b. 5,570 municipalities
 - c. 8.5 million square kilometers
 - d. over 208 million people
- 6. Why is Brazil considered one of the most multicultural and ethnically diverse nations?
 - a. because it is the largest country to speak the Portuguese language
 - b. because it is the most fifth populous.
 - c. because it is the world's fifth largest country by area.
 - d. because of over a century of mass immigration from around the world
- 7. Brasil doesn't have borders with:
 - a. Chile and Ecuador
 - b. Sao Paulo
 - c. Brasilia
 - d. The Federal District

Climbing is the activity of using one's hands, feet, or any other part of the body to ascend a steep object. It is done for locomotion, recreation and competition, in trades that rely on it, and in emergency rescue and military operations. It is done indoors and out, on natural and man-made structures.

Guides, such as professional mountain guides, have historically been an essential element of pursuing the sport in the natural environment, and remain so today.

- 8. The main idea of the text is that:
 - a. climbing is done indoors
 - b. climbing is the activity of ascending a steep object
 - c. climbing is only a recreational activity
 - d. climbing is done only out.
- 9. The most important thing that we learn from the text is:
 - a. climbing is only a recreational activity
 - b. climbing is done indoors
 - c. when climbing we use our hands, feet and other parts of our body to climb
 - d. climbing is done only outside.

Juan Luis Londono Arias (born 28 January 1994), better known by his stage name **Maluma**, is a Colombian reggaeton singer and songwriter, signed to Sony Music Colombia and Sony Latin. Maluma has several singles that have charted within the top 10 on *Billboard* Hot Latin Songs, including "Felices los 4", "Borro Cassette", "El Perdedor" and "Corazon". He has won a Latin Grammy Award and Two Latin American Music Awards, Maluma began his musical career in 2010, recording singles. After "Farandulera" became radio hit, Sony Music and its subsidiary label Sony Music Colombia decided to sign the singer to record his first studio album. The label then launched the next single, "Locco", which was inspired by "rampant and uncontrolled love". In 2012, Maluma released his first studio album, titled *Magia*.

10. The main character of the text is:

- a. Sony Music Colombia
- b. Sony latin
- c. Maluma
- d. Magia

11. What is Maluma's real name?

- a. El Perdedor
- b. Corazon
- c. Sony Latin
- d. Juan Luis Londono Arias

Roger Federer (born 8 August 1981) is a Swiss professional tennis player who is currently ranked world No. 7 in men's singles tennis by the Association of Tennis Professionals (ATP). He has won 20 Grand Slam singles titles-the most in history for a male player – and has held the world No. 1 spot in the ATP rankings for a record total of 310 weeks, including a record 237 consecutive weeks. After turning professional in 1998, he was continuously ranked in the top ten from October 2002 to November 2016. He reentered the top ten following his victory at the 2017 Australian Open.

Federer has won a men's record eight Wimbledon titles, six Australian Open titles, a record five consecutive US Open titles, and one French Open title. He is one of the eight men to have achieved a career Grand Slam.

12. The text informs us mainly about:

- a. ATP rankings
- b. Roger Federer
- c. Australian Open
- d. Grand Slam

13. How many grand slams single titles did he win?

- a. 20
- b. 310
- c. 1998
- d. 237

a.	7
b.	1
c.	310
d.	8
15. What	year was Roger Federer born in?
a.	1998
b.	1981
c.	2002
	2016
PARTEA a II-	a: GRAMATICA
16. Mrs Ma	arks the bus to town tomorrow.
a.	to take
b.	took
c.	will take
	take
17. Usually	heat noon.
a.	is waking up
	wake up
	will be waking up
	wakes up
	•
18. Luke is	of our family.
a.	the tall
b.	the taller
c.	the most tall
	the tallest
19. She sing	gs her sister.
a.	as good as
	so good as
	as well as
	as better as
J	

14. According to ATP what number does he currently have in the men's singles tennis?

20.	He is	tennis player I have ever seen.			
		the worst			
		worst			
		the worse			
	a.	worser			
21.	John_	too much last night.			
	a.	eat			
	b.	ate			
	c.	eaten			
	d.	eats			
22.	He is	very sick. He must a doctor right away!			
	a.	seen			
	b.	see			
	c.	saw			
	d.	seeing			
23.	3. We did hope there wouldn't be any in the forest				
	a.	wolves			
	b.	wolfss			
	c.	wolfes			
	d.	wolvoes			
24.	24. Children need many to play with.				
	a.	toies			
	b.	toys			
	c.	toyes			
	d.	tois			
25.	25. This is elephant.				
	a.	a			
	b.				
	c.				
	d.	an			

PARTEA a III-a: VOCABULAR

26. The third month of the year is
a. January
b. June
c. March
d. September
27. Purple is a
a. colour
b. vegetable
c. car
d. sport
28. The train leaves at ten past five P.M.
a. 10:17
b. 17:10
c. 05:10
d. 10:05
29. My aunt's son is my
a. brother
b. sister
c. cousin
d. mother
30. I am very good at playing computer
a. hard
b. desktops
c. soft
d. games
31. His wife died. He is a
a. window
b. widow
c. widower
d. windows

32. They have breakfast in the					
a. morning					
b. evening					
c. noon					
d. afternoon					
33. I like my coffee					
a. hard					
b. black					
c. tall					
d. wide					
34. Rome is a big					
a. museum					
b. city					
c. country					
d. neighbourhood					
35. If today is Monday, what day comes after tomorrow?					
a. Thursday					
b. Friday					
c. Sunday					
d. Wednesday					
PARTEA a IV-a: SCRIS	PARTEA a IV-a: SCRIS				
36. Choose the correct order:					
a. Must military uniform John wear the.					
b. John wear must the military uniform.					
c. John must wear the military uniform.					
d. The military uniform must wear John.					
37. Choose the correct order:					
a. How long did you have to stay there?					
b. Did you have to long there how stay?					
c. How long to stay there have you did?					
d. There how long did you stay to have?					

38. Choose the correct order:

- a. I don't like being told what to do.
- b. Being told to do what I don't like.
- c. Like I don't told being what to do.
- d. I being told to do what like don't.

39. Choose the correct address:

- a. Union Road, 44, Seattle, USA
- b. USA, Seattle, Union Road, 44
- c. 44, Union Road, Seattle, USA
- d. Seattle, 44, USA, Union Road

40. Which is the correct sentence?

- a. They have been living here four for years.
- b. They have been living here for four years.
- c. Years four for have been living they here.
- d. They been have living for four years here.

41. Choose the most appropriate line to begin a formal thank you letter:

- a. Congratulations!
- b. Good morning!
- c. In the end, I would like to thank you for.....
- d. I would like to thank you for.....

42. Choose the most appropriate line to begin a formal letter:

- a. Dear George,
- b. Dear Sir/Madam,
- c. I kiss you my friend.
- d. Dear friend,

43. Choose the most appropriate line to start an informal letter?

- a. Dear Allan,
- b. Dear Sir,
- c. Dear Madam,
- d. Dear Mr. Allan,

44. How do you end a formal letter?

- a. Love,
- b. Sincerely yours,
- c. Love and hugs,
- d. Kisses,

45. How do you finish an informal letter?

- a. Love, Peggy
- b. Sincerely yours, Peggy
- c. Respectfully yours, Peggy
- d. I respect you, Peggy.

GRILA DE CORECTARE -TEST GRILĂ LA LIMBA ENGLEZĂ- PROFILUL SUBOFIȚERI – FILIERA INDIRECTĂ VARIANTA NR. 1

Item	Răspuns	Item	Răspuns
1.	d	24.	b
2.	c	25.	d
3.	b	26.	c
4.	a	27.	a
5.	d	28.	b
6.	d	29.	c
7.	a	30.	d
8.	b	31.	c
9.	c	32.	a
10.	c	33.	b
11.	d	34.	b
12.	b	35.	d
13.	a	36.	c
14.	a	37.	a
15.	b	38.	a
16.	c	39.	c
17.	d	40.	b
18.	d	41.	d
19.	c	42.	b
20.	a	43.	a
21.	b	44.	b
22.	b	45.	a
23.	a		